
2nd Year Confirmation 2022:  
Letter to Bishop Burns  
 
Each 2nd Year Confirmation Student is required to write a letter to Bishop Burns, 
the Bishop of the Diocese of Dallas, explaining why they wish to be confirmed.  
 
Letter to the Bishop Requirements 

• Letters must be at least one page, typed, 12-point Times New Roman font 
& double spaced. (Contact Katie or Ojas if you do not have access to a 
computer) 

• Letters should be addressed to “Most Reverend Edward Burns”. 

• We will mail these letters to the Bishop’s Office, so keep in mind he will 
read it.    

• Questions to answer when writing your letter: 
o Introduce yourself to Bishop Burns. Tell him a bit about yourself and 

your family.  
o Why do you want to be Confirmed?  
o What has been the most impactful part of your Confirmation 

journey?  
o What is your relationship with God like? How will this Sacrament 

impact your life and bring you closer to Jesus?  
o What are the ways you plan to stay involved in your faith after 

Confirmation?  
 

Please email a digital copy of your letter to  
Elva Gutierrez at ElvaG@stjosephcc.net 

 

Letters to the Bishop are due by February 27, 2022.  
 
 

Questions? Please contact Ojas at ojasi@stjosephcc.net or Katie at 
katies@stjosephcc.net  
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